
Dear Parents/Gaurdians, 

We would like to welcome you to your schools Christmas Artisan Market on the 28th 
November 4-8pm. We appreciate your support.

You are very welcome to bring your children with you. All children must have a responsible 
adult with them to attend the event. We have a Movie Room which will be  showing a 
Christmas movie. This is free of charge. To avail of the movie room, we will require a 
named responsible adult over the age of 18 to be on site at school and readily 
contactable, with a mobile phone number. All  children will be required to be signed in and 
out by their responsible adult. You will be leaving your children in the Movie room at 
your own risk.

There will also be a Santa’s Grotto. Santa Claus will arrive around 16.20 and be 
escorted to his Grotto. It is a first come first served queue. The children will be required to 
queue and wait their turn for a chat with Santa Claus. The cost of Santa’s Grotto is £3.This 
includes receiving a gift from Santa. Santa will be finishing up around 19.00.

Many of the children enjoyed the Artist Workshop at the June Fete. Sinead has offered to 
return and run 2 workshops on the night. 1700-1800 and 1800-1900. These will be limited 
in number and run on a first come first served basis. 

Your childrens Lanterns will be displayed throughout the school and Santa Claus will be 
choosing the best to receive a prize. Can the children bring their lanterns to school on the 
morning of the 26th, 27th, 28th November with their £1 entry fee. 

There are local makers selling their handmade products, they will be based in the 
Assembly hall from 4pm until 8pm. Please do not hesitate to have a chat with them about 
their products and how they make them. They are very passionate about what they do and 
are delighted when people take an interest in their work. They all sell their products 
through local shops, on-line or through direct contact with them. So you will be able to get 
details on the night from them about any product you are interested in. 

There will be hot food, tea, coffee, hot chocolate with marshmallows, non-alcoholic mulled 
cider. 

Please do come and support our school.

Best wishes,
St Patrick’s P.S. Holywood PTA

Christmas Artisan Market, 
St Patricks P.S. Holywood


